U.T.H.S. INVITATIONAL CANCELED
DUE TO THE EXTREME COLD WEATHER

A message from U.T.s Head Coach Evan Holsbach:
Coaches,

I wanted to notify you all directly that we are cancelling the Kiwanis Invite this year due to
forecasted temperatures. The hourly forecast doesnt have the femperature rising above the
freezing mark until after 12:00, and only reaching a high of 39. Temps will be in the low to mid
20s while field events will be competing. While I am hesitant to trust the weather man with 48
hours of possible change, my hope is that by making the decision foday, you can better utilize the
next two days of training.

To those we wont see for the rest of the season, best of luck. Hopefully we will have better
conditions next year.

Best,
Evan Holschbach



